
July 30,2021

Dear Mr. Feldman,

On behalf of the men and women of the NASA Glenn Research Center, I want to extend a heartfelt 
thank you for sharing your story and message during our annual Security Day event and making it such
a great success. Over 130 employees and external partners participated in our virtual event, and I know 
personally your story touched my heart and has made me take a hard look at my driving habits.  I have 
already shared your message with my family and will continue to share it with others in the hope 
positive change can be made. I greatly admire and applaud your dedication and commitment to this 
cause!

Please accept my sincere gratitude for your willingness to participate in our event and share your 
message. Please also accept the enclosed certificate as a token of our appreciation for your dedication 
and support of our mission.

Sincerely,

Christi
Christi A. Tomaro

Chief, Protective Services Office

NASA Glenn Research Center

21000 Brookpark Road, M.S. 14-6

Cleveland, Ohio 44135


